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Comments: Dear US Forest Service,

     I am writing to voice my opinion of the Forest Service rebuilding the  Quonset hut in the Mt Timpanogos

Wilderness.  I am asking to NOT rebuild this useless piece of sheet metal. There is no need to have this building

in the Wilderness.  Your first responsibility is to protect the wild character of the Mt Timpanogos Wilderness. This

project would be a waste of vital monetary resources.  It would be in everyone's best interest, USFS and tourists,

to let it go and fade away as an example of historical significance. Rebuilding would bring large equipment that

would be detrimental to the landscape as well as disturb wildlife.  The wilderness needs to be kept wild.  Stop this

asinine idea.


